
REQUEST FOR LEGAL SERVICES 

Date: 	April 18, 2017 	 RthCEIVED 
F r o m: 	Riki Hokama, Chair 	 I By Dept of the Corporation Counsel at 10:14 am, Apr 18, 2017 

Budget and Finance Committee 
TRANSMITTAL 

Memo to: 	DEPARTMENT OF THE CORPORATION COUNSEL 
Attention: Jeffrey Ueoka, Esg. 

Subject: FISCAL YEAR 2018 BUDGET (CC-1O) (BF-1) 

Background Data: Please review proposed revisions to General Budget Provisions 	acse if 

the provisions are acceptable. 	rn 
Work Requested: 	[X] FOR APPROVAL AS TO FORM AND LEGALITY 	 C)

rn rn 
O1'H1i1<: 

Requestor's signature 
	

Contact Person 

Carla Nakata or Traci Fujita 

Riki HoAama 
	 (Telephone Extension; 7659 or 768Lsespectively) 

[J ROUTINE (WITHIN 15 WORKING DAYS) 	[]RUSH (WITHIN 5 WORKING DAYS) 
[J PRIORITY (WITHIN 10 WORKING DAYS) 	[]URGENT (WITHIN 3 WORKING DAYS) 

[XI SPECIFY DUE DATE (IF IMPOSED BY SPECIFIC CIRCUMSTANCES): 	 April 21, 2017 
REASON: In preparation for decision-making week on the FY 2018 Budget. 

FOR CORPORATION COUNSEL'S RESPONSE 

JTU 	 2017-0093 
ASSIGNED TO: 	 F....G...IT NO. 	 BY: 

TO REQUESTOR: [] APPROVED /1 DISAPPROVED 'OTHER (SEE COMMENTS BELOW) 

f] RETURNING--PLEASE EXPAND AN PROVIDE DETAILS REGARDING ITEMS AS NOTED 

COMMENTS (NOTE - THIS SECTION NOT TO BE USED FOR LEGAL ADVICE): 

DEPARTMENT OF THE CORPORATION COUNSEL 

Date 	4jjA(Uri 	By 	
JEFFREY UEOKA 	

'Rev. 7/03) 

bf:2018bgt: 1704 l7accO2:cmn 

Attachment 



ALAN M. ARAKAWA 
Mayor 

PATRICK K. WONG 
Corporation Counsel 

EDWARD S. KUSH] 
First Deputy 

LYDIA A. TODA 
Risk Management Officer 
Tel. No. (808) 270-7535 
Fax No. (808) 270-1761 

 

DEPARTMENT OF THE CORPORATION COUNSEL 
COUNTY OF MAUI 

200 SOUTH HIGH STREET, 3RD  FLOOR 
WAILUKU, MAUI, HAWAII 96793 

EMAIL: CORPCOUN@MAUICOUNTY.GOV  
TELEPHONE: (808) 270-7740 
FACSIMILE: (808) 270-7152 

MEMO TO 
	

Riki Hokama, Chair 
Budget and Finance Committee 

FROM: 
	

Jeffrey Ueoka, Deputy Corporation Counsel j47 't 
DATE: 
	

April 24, 2017 

FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2018 BUDGET (cc-IO) (BF-1) 

We are in receipt of your request dated April 18, 2017 requesting our 
review of the General Budget Provisions contained in the proposed Fiscal Year 
2018 Budget bill. We have reviewed the General Budget Provisions and have 
worked with your Committee Staff on revisions and as of the date of this 
memorandum, we feel comfortable with the proposed language. 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL: 

PATRICK K. W G 
Corporation Counsel 
2017-0093 

BF-1 CC-10 2017-04-24 Memo to Chair 


